
 
 

 
 

 

INFORMATION 

 on Editorial Correction No. 1 as of 25 July 2019 (Call CLTBF01)  

 

Based on the information provided by the Financial Mechanism Office as of 22 July 2019 as regards 

the pro rata funding of the Bilateral Fund from the EEA and Norway Grants the Programme Operator 

made technical changes in the calls documentation on 25 July 2019. 

The changes are connected with specification of both financial mechanisms in the Call. 

The Programme Operator also technically adjusted the grant application document in order to make 

the completion of the document easier. 

 


